
 

 

 
 

Sensory Inclusion Service (Hearing Impaired) 
Tel: 01952 385269 

 

“The Hearing Impaired Child in your Class” 
2018-2019 

Venue: Meeting Point House, Telford Town Centre TF3  4HS 
 

8.30 am – 4.00 pm      Thursday 4th  October 
 

Hearing and Hearing Aids  
Aims to give an overview of the causes and implications of a hearing loss and how this will affect 
the pupil in your class. To give teachers and teaching assistants the opportunity to learn about 
hearing aids, cochlear implants and associated technology through talks and practical workshops. 

 

Language Development and Curriculum Access 
Looks at language development, how this is affected by hearing loss and ways to maximise the 
hearing impaired pupil’s inclusion into mainstream schools.  
 
This course is designed for Class Teachers and Teaching Assistants who have pupils with hearing 
impairment in their class and for Headteachers and SENCos who have pupils with hearing 
impairment in their school.  
 

The course fee has been kept to a minimum at £50.  Lunch and refreshments will be kindly 
provided by the Shropshire Deaf Children’s Society.  Supply costs remain the responsibility of the 
setting. 
 

Please reserve your place as soon as possible by completing the slip below and hand to your 
visiting Teacher of the Deaf or send to: 
 

Rachel Atkin, Sensory Inclusion Service, Floor 6, Darby House, Lawn Central, Telford TF3 4JA 
 

or e-mail for the attention of Rachel at SENDandInclusion@telford.gov.uk  
 
All cancellations of course bookings must be made via email.  Unfortunately a phone call cannot be accepted as a means of 
cancellation.  All bookings will remain on our system until written confirmation is received.  
The full course fee will be charged for any delegate/s who do not arrive for a course for which a place has been booked and 
not cancelled.  

________________________________________________________ 
 

‘The Hearing Impaired Child in your Class’ 
4th October 2018 

 

Full name & job title of delegate(s) (please print).   
If you are not yet sure of delegates please just state the number of places 
required at this stage. 

Child(ren) being 
supported 

 

 

 

 

Name and address and telephone number of school:  
 
 
Finance Officer:   
 

Please inform us of the number of delegates by 6th July 2018 

 

NHS 
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